March 28, 1957

Dear Buell:

Your letter of March 26 has b ved in this office,

I note the interest of Public Health Nursing
Association in health research and shall
be glad to do anything » obtain the information you

are seeking, I he matter lup with officials of the
National Insti th and just as soon as I have a

be so advised,

Sincerely yours,

John E, Fogarty, M.C,



